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April 12, 2006 
Via Overnight Delivery 

Ms. Blanca Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Gerald L. Gunter Building, Room 270 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Future Telecom, Inc. 
Cancellation of Certificate and Withdrawal of Florida Tariff No. 1 
Certificate Number 7669 Company Code TJ447 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing is the original and three (3) copies of this letter to advise the Commission 
that Future Telecom, Inc., is hereby requesting the cancellation of its all services covered by 
Certificate Number 7669 and withdrawal of the company's long distance services tariff effective 
April 13,2006. Future Telecom, Inc. does not have any customers in Florida and has ceased its 
telecommunications services operations in the state. 

Any future correspondence regarding Future Telecom, Inc., should be sent to the following 
address: 

Patrick Gentemann, Chief Executive Officer 
Future Telecom, Inc. 
17 State Street, Suite 800 
New York, New York 10004 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and 
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. If you 
have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 740-3004 
or via eniail to morton@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Robin Norton, Consultant to 
Future Telecom, Inc. 

Enclosures 

cc: Patrick Gentemann, Future 
Clare Kretzman - Shipman and Goodwin 
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